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News from the Federation – 6 September 2024 

Welcome back! 
We have had a fun first couple of days and everyone is starting to settle in well. We have 
reminded the children of the expectations we have at school in our first lessons and 
assemblies. This includes how we expect children to behave in the classroom, at 
breaktime, uniform expectations, behaviour in the corridor and expectations of children 
in the lunch hall. We are starting the year as we mean to go on! 
It is also a good time to remind everyone of our three core rights: 
 

 

 

 
 

We have also said an initial goodbye and thank you to Mr Bass. We have started to plan 
his retirement celebration so we can give him the send off he deserves. Thank you, Mr 
Bass for your dedicated service, we will miss you.  
 
We would like to start the year by reminding parents of the Federation’s Home School 
Agreement. Below you can read the full document. We fully believe in working in 
partnership with families to enable all our pupils to reach their full potential. We will be 
working with the children over the coming weeks so they understand their part in this. We 
ask all families to read and sign the following Google form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BGd_lcGp8MP8SabokQSNZHN0L6vFbZwUNKi4TVGcb
5I/viewform?edit_requested=trueto support us with this agreement. Thank you. 

Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates 
 
These can be found on our 
website using the link: 
https://www.trumpington
federation.co.uk/page/?ti
tle=Term+Dates&pid=133  
 
Book Fair 
Thursday 26th September – 
Wednesday 2nd October 
 
Individual School 
Photographs 
Friday11th October 
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Meet the Teacher sessions 
We have sent out a separate correspondence today with details of ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. We look forward 
to seeing you there and sharing with you what we have planned for your children this year. 
 
Additional Information 
We are also sending out a letter today regarding changes in attendance. Please make sure you read this as there 
are important changes that you need to be aware of. 
 
Contact Information 
Please also be reminded that it is vital that we have your up to date contact information. If you have a new 
telephone number, address, or if your child has medical updates you must inform the school office so we can 
update our systems. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 


